
 

 
 
 
 

 

ASX/MEDIA RELEASE 

8 July 2014 

 

 

RESIGNATION OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 

 

The Company advises that Mr Jamie Cullen has tendered his resignation as the Company’s Chief 

Executive and as a Director of the Company. 

 

The Board has accepted the resignation which will take effect this week. 

  

The Company acknowledges Mr Cullen leaves the Company with a strong balance sheet having 

guided the Company’s growth over the last five years.  While recent market conditions have been 

very difficult, and remain so, the strength of the Company’s financial position is a reflection of Mr 

Cullen’s contribution. 

 

 

 

 


